

## AGM Meeting, Community Centre, Wed, Oct 1, 7:00 pm



Our Tennis Club AGM is being held this Wednesday, October 1, at the Community Centre in the Mori Room.

This year we would like to open a dialogue with Club Members to hear what you feel should be our next Capital Improvement objective. Two items that have been discussed informally throughout the season are improved lighting and a future expansion of 2 additional courts. Are there other improvements that we should also consider?

With limited resources we cannot achieve everything at one time. We would therefore like to begin to set our Club priorities. This will then allow us to work towards identifying

potential sources for the required funds and a realistic timeframe to achieve our goal.

The objective of the meeting is to gauge member interest. While we would certainly like to have member discussion at the meeting, we do realize that not everyone can attend for various reasons. If you do have comments that you would like to share with the Board on this topic, please consider forwarding an email to <a href="mailto:askus@niagaratennisclub.com">askus@niagaratennisclub.com</a> if you cannot attend in person.

We also invite members to stay after the formal meeting for a Wine & Cheese reception where discussions can continue on an informal basis.

## DIRECTOR NOMINATIONS ACCEPTED

Three Director positions were posted as open for nominations this year. The nomination process closed on September 24th and the following nominees have accepted their nomination. The terms of these Director positions will extend to October 2016.

**Marilyn Francis**, nominated by Marion Briston and Terry Kozachenko **Hugh Dow**, nominated by Robert McCaughy and Ian Reece **Audrey Wall**, nominated by Marilyn Francis and Kevin Wall

Copyright © 2012 {Organization\_Name}. All rights reserved. Contact email: {Organization\_Contact\_Email}

You are receiving this message because you opted in at <a href="#">{Organization URL}</a>

<u>Unsubscribe</u>